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Good morning 

 

 
PDC Case Number 149574.  

 

Complaint #1  I was volunteered to help with this campaign late in 2023.  Regardless of the 
complainants opinion that we are a well organized PAC, I would argue that we are not a well 
organized PAC and that is why we have made some mistakes.  The bank statement I was given 
when I was handed the bank records showed a balance of $1853.00.  $1853.00 is the balance 
that I reported because the current bank balance was the only document that I had that spoke to 
balance.  

 

Complaint #2  Yes we were late.  I was struggling to learn PDC and was in communication on 
several occasions with PDC staff who were wonderful in leading me in the right direction.  In the 
end the PDC staff had their IT team correct how we were filing and once that was complete I got 
all the information in.   

 

Complaint #3  I do not understand the specifics of the complaint based on the way that the 
complaint is articulated.  If we reported an expense for a decal, are we supposed to submit an 
example or describe what we are doing with the decals?  They werre round decals that were 
about two inches that local business put on their product packages.  I dont think that we violated 
anything with our printed materials 

The digital sign was an inkind contribution valued at $1000 by Sunbelt Rentals that was 
disclosed as an inkind contribution, so I am not understanding what the complaint is specific to 
the sign? 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13068912680

